
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on October 28, 2015 discussed the recommendations of the 
Advisory Committee and decided that efforts be made to implement the below recommendations by 
the Clearing Corporation 

 

Sr. No Recommendation of the Advisory Committee  

1 Recommendation on subscription by Retail category only at ‘Cut-off’ in Offer for 
Sale 

2 Recommendation on improvement of dissemination of status of clearing reports to 
market participants 

 


